
ASBESTOS HAZARD EMERGENCY RESPONSE ACT (AHERA) 
NOTIFICATION STATEMENT 

  

  

According to the AHERA regulations any new school built after October 12, 
1988 could have a statement signed by the architect, engineer or LEA 
Designee stating that no asbestos building material was used in 
constructing the school. This statement along with how we make the 
required annual notification to staff and parents that no asbestos is in the 
school makes up the management plan required by AHERA. Each school’s 
Management Plan is available to the public for inspection upon request. 

  

This school (Wheatmore) contains NO ASBESTOS! 

  

Any questions concerning the school’s Management Plan can be directed 
to Allen Kerns, the Randolph County Schools LEA Designee at 336-736-
6588. 
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